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Early Years



Year 1&2

We learned about the days of the week and 
how to write their names correctly. We also 
played some games, read books and spent 
time outside with our friends.



Year 3&4

This week we learned about 
contractions. The
shortened version of words 
that help with fluent speech 
and reading.

We also learned 
about primary 
colours and how 
to mix them to get 
other desired 
colours.



We would like to thank our Class 
Representatives for their effort on this day, 
especially Garrick Stewart, our own 
M@sterchef. 

We also want to take this opportunity to thank 
our parents for all their contributions. We 
managed to raise enough funds for three 
“Friendship Benches” which will be placed in 
our beautiful gardens at school.

Shrove Tuesday (Pancake Day)



Stars of the Week



We celebrated World Book Day by asking the 
kiddos to dress up as their favourite book 
character. We also learned about the importance 
of reading and how this skill can enhance your 
learning experience.

World Book Day 3 March



Throwback Thursday

What a long way we have come! 
Looking back fondly every week at 
some of these pictures. 

This is where we were:

June/July 2021.



Sport

We have been practicing cross-
country daily and look forward to 
the ISAZ Inter-school Cross 
Country meeting on 19 March at 
Musikili.

Our students were fortunate enough 
to meet and watch golf legend Michael 
Campbell, a NZ professional golfer 
who is best known for having won the 
2005 US Open. What a privilege. 
Thank you to Bonanza Golf Club and 
Heidi Babcock (our coach) for making 
this possible.


